
File No. 16-0639 

ARTS, ENTERTAINMENT, PARKS AND RIVER COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a status 
report on the implementation of the Los Angeles River Revitalization Master Plan (LARRMP). 

Recommendation for Council action: 

NOTE and FILE the report dated August 4, 2017 from the Bureau of Engineering report relative 
to a status report on the implementation of the LARRMP. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY: 

At the public hearing held on August 9, 2017, your Arts, Entertainment, Parks and River 
Committee considered a report dated August 4, 2017 from the Bureau of Engineering report 
relative to a status report on the implementation of the LARRMP. After an opportunity for public 
comment, the Committee recommended that Council note and file the Bureau of Engineering 
report inasmuch as the report was for informational purposes only. This matter is now forwarded 
to the Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

ARTS, ENTERTAINMENT, PARKS AND RIVER COMMITTEE 

MEMBER VOTE 
O'FARRELL: YES 
RYU: YES 
PRICE: YES 

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-


